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Our KHCX 
Sweatshirts are 
ready to order. 

Meet Our Two Newest Volunteers... 
KHCX Honored as the 
Station of  the Week on 

December 9th by 20, The 
Countdown Magazine. 

Annalee Sikes and Obadiah Near. 

You can catch these two as they host weekends on 

KHCX.  They share what they’ve learned in class at 

ABI, their personal life experiences and, as an extra 

bonus, Bible Trivia.  That’s weekends on FM 90.9.  

In Memorium. 

It is with deep sorrow that we report that Safe Harbor 

Board President, Terry Reynolds went home to be with the 

Lord on January 24th while on vacation with his wife,   

Linda and friends in Hawaii.  His love of  Christian radio is 

one of  the reasons Homer now has KHCX.  Peace to his 

memory. 


